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November 17, 2014

Mr. Carl Hasty, District Manager
Tahoe Transportation District
P.O. Box 499

Zephyr Cove, NV 89448

COUNTY OF EL DORADO
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RON BRIGGS

District IV

NORMA SANTIAGO
District V

RE: Caltrans Federal Transit Administration, Section 5310-Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with

Disabilities Funding Application for Specialized Transportation Services

Dear Mr. Hasty:

The County of El Dorado Health and Human Service Agency (HHSA) is pleased to support the Tahoe

Transportation District’s application for operations associated with specialized transportation services for the

Tahoe region.

Residents of South Lake Tahoe and Myers must travel out of the area for specialty medical and dental

appointments and other government services not available in South Lake Tahoe. Availability of specialized

transportation to assist South Lake Tahoe area seniors and individuals with disabilities in accessing services in

Sacramento, Reno, Placerville, and other areas of western El Dorado County is a valuable resource. The health

and social improvements of this service will translate to benefits for the greater community.

Should you have any questions regarding HHSA’s support of the Tahoe Transportation District’s specialized

transportation services grant application, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Don Ashton, M.P.A.
Director

Transforming Lives and Improving Futures

Vision Statement:
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